
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

16th October 2017  
 
 

Proposed construction of a MUGA on the school playing field Planning Application Reference 
17/02472/ccd 

 
 
Dear Parents and Friends of Whittingham C of E Primary School, 
 
Disappointingly, our proposed planning application for the construction of our MUGA has received 
three objections. 
 
 In order to redress the balance we would love to hear your support for this fantastic community 
venture, this should help our planning application to be approved and avoid costly delays.  
The best way that this can be done is directly to Northumberland County Council on their Planning 
website.  

 You can do this by logging on to Northumberland County Council Planning website 

 Then locate “Search, view and comment on an application online” – this will bring up a yellow flag 

“search and view applications” just click on this flag 

 The next step is to click on Search & view a Planning Applications in our Public Access Portal. 

 The next screen is Planning Simple Search in which you are asked to put in the school postcode 

NE66 4UP. 

 All you need to do to leave a comment is to log in and register. 

All available and relevant information is on the site under Planning Application Reference 
17?02472/ccd. 
We would appreciate everyone’s help to enable us to achieve our goal and if you are able to share 
this information with any other local residents or potential users of the facility it would be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey, 
Headteacher. 
 


